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Our pool season officially ended September 17th. We had a 
record number of Summer Family Swim memberships and 
met a lot of great new people. We sincerely thank all of you 
for spending a great summer with us. We’re already 
planning for next year which promises to be even beƩer! 

USTA 40+Over League Season is underway and runs through 
November 12th. Playoffs will take place November 18th and 
19th. 

CongratulaƟons to our USTA 18+U Junior Team Tennis 
players who recently competed in the NaƟonal 
Championships! The matches were played at the new 
USTA NaƟonal Center in Orlando, FL the last weekend of 
September. TCA Ɵed for 11th place aŌer struggling 
through many rain delays. Their flight had the eventual 
champions from Northern California. TCA won the SPIRIT 
AWARD and had an overall great weekend! We’re very 
proud of their representaƟon. 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Saturday, October 28th will be our 

final  Mix It Up Doubles of the season. 

It will be a Halloween Costume Punk 

and Relic!  A sign up sheet will be 

posted at the Front Desk for all 

interested in participating. More 

details to follow in upcoming emails… 

Our first annual Duke City Open 

Tournament & Player·s Party (formally 

the NTRP Grand Prix) will be held 

October 13th-15th. This is an adult 

singles & doubles tournament with 

prize money for each division! Register 

online using Tournament ID:  

750014918. The deadline is 11:59pm 

October 06th 

 

 

2017 12 & Under Fall/Winter 
RegistraƟon Open 

Contact Joey Gorence 505-573-1011   

 

   A reminder the week of October 09th is a 
break week for 12&U! 



TCA Singles Challenge Ladder will begin Monday, October 23rd and run through January 21st, 
2018. The tournament dates are yet to be determined. Signup sheets are posted on the bulleƟn 
board in the clubhouse. The Ladder is a great way to keep compeƟng during the Fall and Winter 
months and to meet new people to play with. 

ATAC Albuquerque Tennis Academy. ATAC is a high-intensity junior tennis academy geared 
toward helping tennis players 18 and under recognize their full potenƟal as players on court and 
as people off it. Gui and his pros want to create a Ɵght-knit, cohesive team of like-minded young 
players who can push one another and develop as a collecƟve rather than a group of individuals. 
The philosophy revolves around going “all in” when it comes to the three core tenets:  All 
Intensity, All Integrity, All Intelligence. For further detail, please contact Gui Dupont 
guillaumedupont@mac.com or Alex Mansfield mansfieldtennis505@gmail.com  

Have a Safe and Happy Halloween! 

 

 

Fall Backward…Daylight Savings Ɵme ends Sunday, November 05th.  Don’t forget to set your 

clocks backwards 1 hour before bedƟme on Saturday.  

The Fall-Winter Club Hours are as follows~ 

Mondays-Clubhouse Closed  

Tuesdays through Sundays-8:30am to 6:00pm 

Evenings when no USTA League Matches are scheduled, the clubhouse will close at 
5:30pm.  

We appreciate everyone’s cooperation. 


